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In 2014 for the first time, Summer Student's Practice at Veksler and Baldin Laboratory of
High Energy Physics (Joint Institute for Nuclear Research, Dubna, Russia) organized by
Polish employees took place. Since then, each year more and more students registered for
the programme. Nowadays, due to the COVID-19 pandemic, it is possible to realize the
TeFeNICA (Team for the Future of NICA) Student's Practice remotely.

Scheduled meetings:
General info 27.04.2021 14:30 (Warsaw Time) 

 

Q&A 11.05.2021 14:30 (Warsaw Time)

TeFeNICA Student's Practice

During Practice Students learn about
ongoing projects, the main research
programme as well as the future plans.  

From the left: Jędrzej Kołaś and Klaudia Pachulska during Student's Practice at
V&BLHEP

Students take part in the work of the groups
involved in the mega-project NICA and help
in the development of both hardware and
software for the project. 

On the left Polish employees and Polish students during a visit
of the delegation from Polish Ministry of Foreign Affairs and
Ministry of Science and Higher Education.  

From the left: Krystian Rosłon (supervisor) and Maciej Czarnynoga, who came
to Dubna for the first time in 2016 and in 2019 started a 1-year contact

Some of the
students after the
short-term practice
decide to come for a
long-term contracts
and collaborate with
their supervisors as
colleagues.  

You want to join our
practice? E-mail us
at tefenica@jinr.ru,

visit our website
tefenica.jinr.ru or our

facebook page
"Team for the Future

of NICA"

Visit our facebook, instagram and website for more information!

 

More information about the meeting, link and the instruction how to join us can be
found on our Facebook or website. The QR for those can be found in the top
right corner.


